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As a local resident with a young family, I fully support funding Frog Ferry in the 2025 

Transportation Package. We love Portland and believe Frog Ferry can be a game-

changer—for easing congestion, boosting tourism, and creating a more connected, 

vibrant, and equitable waterfront community. 


